

## Sandeep Kaur India

December 7, 2022

Dear Sandeep Kaur:

Upon reviewing your application for admission to Graduate School at Auburn University at Montgomery (AUM), I am pleased to inform you that you have been admitted into the Master of Business Administration program. You are required to submit your official transcript and diploma of a completed B.S. degree before the end of your first semester of enrollment. If you are unable to provide the documents by that time, you must contact your academic advisor before being allowed to register for future semesters.

Degree:

Master of Business Administration

Major:

Business Administration

Student ID#

S00411010

Term:

Spring 2023

Please note, it is AUM's academic policy that all graduate students must maintain a 3.0 overall GPA to continue their enrollment in the program.

Check-in and International Student Orientation for all new international students will be held January 4<sup>th</sup>, 5<sup>th</sup>, and 6<sup>th</sup>. It is mandatory for all incoming AUM international students. Spring 2023 classes begin January 9<sup>th</sup>, 2023.

Please contact Mr. Patrick Copeland at <a href="mailto:pcopela1@aum.edu">pcopela1@aum.edu</a> if you have any questions concerning the MBA Program. You should be pleased to know that the business programs offered by the College of Business at Auburn University Montgomery are accredited by the Association for the Advancement of Collegiate Schools of Business International (AACSB).

Choosing Auburn University at Montgomery means engaging in challenging academic pursuits and exploring opportunities that will prepare you for your future—any future you can imagine. You will do this in one of the world's greatest cities, full of opportunities to enjoy culture, sports, the arts, and great food.

I am delighted you have chosen AUM to pursue your graduate education and hope you find your graduate work both enjoyable and profitable. On behalf of our faculty and staff, I look forward to welcoming you as a member of the AUM family.

Sincerely,

Dr. Matthew Ragland

Matthew Rayland

Associate Provost for Graduate Studies and Faculty Services



## INSTRUCTIONS AND SPECIAL CONDITIONS OF ADMISSION

• Please submit <u>final official transcripts</u>/ <u>all individual mark sheets</u>/ <u>Proof of Graduation</u> sent directly to Auburn University at Montgomery at the following address:

Auburn University at Montgomery Office of Global Initiatives-109 Administration Building 7440 East Drive Montgomery, Alabama 36117

- Please submit official TOEFL score ordered directly from the testing website.
- The following prerequisites will need to be completed:
  - o Accounting 2010 Principles of Accounting OR ACCT Test Out
  - o Management 3380 Management of Organizational Behavior OR MNGT Test Out
  - o Marketing 3310 Principle of Marketing OR MKTG Test Out
  - o Finance 3610 Principles of Financial Management OR FINA Test Out
  - O Quantitative Management 2740 Business Statistics OR QMTD Test Out
- The above conditions <u>must</u> be met within your first semester of study-**Spring 2023.** If the above conditions are not met before the end of your first semester, a hold will be placed on your account and further registration will be restricted.



December 7, 2022

Sandeep Kaur

Program: Business Administration, MBA

**Congratulations!** Based on your academic achievements, I am pleased to award you the *International Graduate Focus Scholarship* at Auburn University at Montgomery (AUM) for the 2022-2023 academic year. This is an outstanding accomplishment for which you deserve the highest commendation.

The *International Graduate Focus Scholarship* is an award totaling up to \$10,000 paid in increments of \$2,500 per semester for the length of your program.

Your scholarship will begin in Spring 2023. Your scholarship will be renewed automatically if you maintain good academic standing.

\*Please note: Those receiving athletic waivers/scholarships, graduate assistantships, or any other tuition waivers will not qualify for this award.

Again, congratulations on your selection as an *International Graduate Focus Scholarship* recipient. If you need additional information or assistance, please contact the Office of Global Initiatives at global@aum.edu.

Welcome to the AUM family!

Sincerely,

Sameer Pande, Ph.D.

Samoed Pande

Associate Provost for Enrollment Management and Student Success

Auburn University at Montgomery

## CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT

In honor and recognition of academic excellence,

Auburn University at Montgomery proudly presents

## SANDEEP KAUR

the

INTERNATIONAL GRADUATE FOCUS SCHOLARSHIP

Sameer Fance

Dr. Sameer Pande

Associate Provost for Enrollment Management and Student Success
Auburn University at Montgomery